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From: "Shaw, Polly N." <PNS@cpuc.ca.gov> 

To: <docket@energy.state.ca.us> 

Date: 8/29/2007 5:00 PM 

Subject: CPUC Energy Division Comments on Senate Bill 1 Eligibility Requirements Staff 

Report. 

Attachments: CEC Eligibility Criteria Report CPUC ED Comment Aug 29.pdf; CEC Eligibility 


Criteria Report CPUC ED Comment Aug 29 Cover Letter.pdf 

CC: "Gallagher, Sean H." <SHG@cpuc.ca.gov>, "Sterkel, Merideth "Molly"" <mts ... 
August 29,2007 

California Energy Commission 

Dockets Office 

Re: Docket No. 07-SB-1 

1516 Ninth Street, MS-4 

Sacramento, CA 95814-551 2 

SUBECT: Comments on Staff Report on Senate Bill 1 Eligibility 
Requirements 

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) Energy Division staff 
is pleased to submit the attached comments on the August 10 draft 
California Energy Commission staff report, Eligibility Criteria and 
Conditions for Incentives for Solar Energy Systems Senate Bill 1. The 
CPUC manages solar incentives for all existing homes and new and 
existing non-residential properties including commercial, government and 
non-profit, industrial, and agricultural properties. 

We commend the Energy Commission staff for their efforts on a thorough 
first draft set of auidelines for conditions to receive state solar 
incentives. ~oreover, we are heartened by the Energy Commission staffs 
interest to work with CPUC staff to use "lessons learned" from the CPUC 
experience as the market begins to transform under the CPUC's initial 
performance requirements. 

In our comments, the Energy Division offers three main suggestions, 
followed by a chart that compares the Energy Commission draft staff 
recommendations with the existing CPUC GSI program requirements. Our 
main suggestions are: 
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1. Ensure the CSI achieves its market transformation 
goals of achieving megawatt targets and reducing solar costs, by 
scrutinizing the need for new or changed program requirements beyond the 
energy efficiency requirements. 

2. The State Should Have One Joint Philosophy on 
Leveraging Solar and Energy Efficiency. 

3. Consider Starting With Prescriptive Energy 
Efficiency Steps towards Long-term State Goals. 

We look forward to continued collaboration with the Energy Commission 
staff on these guidelines. 

Submitted By; 

Sean Gallagher 

Director, Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 


































